
“The Women of Faith Group” Meets On the FOURTH 
Thursday of every Month at 6 P.M. in the Parish 
Hall.   

Next meeting is September 26, 2024 

 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

Knight’s Next Meeting—Oct 17, 2024—7:00 PM 
 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 
Squeakie Mitchell—October 10th 

Ralph Rhea—November 7th 

Lyle Laeger—December 12th 

 

Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

September!  James Bachman, Eugene 
Bates, Stuart Carpenter, Joe Collier, Trevor 
Davis, Fr. Robert Greiner, Hal Huntington, 
Dave Lindley, Greg Mahoney, Ron Rowan, 

Joe Rudi 

If you are interested in helping with Religious Education 

Classes please contact Ann Kniesel (541-523-4521). 

Join the Cathedral Choir.  Pratice will be 
Tuesday’s at 7:00 PM in the Choir Loft.  
Music will be played on Sept 29, Oct 20, 
Nov 17, Dec 15 and Christmas morning.  
For questions call Silvia at 541-403-0238. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact the office.  Thank you! 

Coffee Hour Schedule  
 

Sep 22—Steve & Connie Bogart 
Sep 29—Jill Myatt & Virginia Babski 

Oct 6—Jennifer Godwin, Ronelle Mello 

Church Greeters Schedule  
 

Sept 22—Geno & Laura Bates 
Sep 29—The Orszulak Family 

Oct 6—Ben & Cynthia Norton Family 

Can anyone use the Very Vanilla Boost Very High Calorie 

Nutritional Drink?  We have been given a partial box of unused 

boost for anyone that needs it.  Please call Ann or Dawn at 541-

523-4521 to let us know and we will get it to you.   

The Family of Matthew Reidy would like to 
thank Father Suresh, the office staff, and 
our church family for all of your support, 
prayers and thoughts during our loss. Thank 
you all for thinking about our family.      
 
   Brenda Reidy and family  

Our first annual auction 

was a great success!  We 

made $19,200 to be used 

for church functions and 

expenses.  Thank you all 

who joined us to make this 

a huge success! 


